

TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

April 23, 2024

Anthony Merryman 40 Kickemuit Avenue Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Mr. Merryman,

Zoning Officer Ed Tanner reported his calculations showing that the tree in question is half on town property and half on your property. The Town of Bristol will not object if you remove the tree at your expense. We appreciate your willingness to plant additional trees nearby.

Steven Contente Town Administrator

CC:

Ed Tanner, Zoning Enforcement Officer

Steve Saracino, Tree Warden